RE Information Autumn Term 2015
RE in the Primary Department

In the primary department we follow the ‘Come and See’ programme of study, which is used in primary schools throughout the Archdiocese of Liverpool. This term the primary pupils will be exploring the topic of ‘Ourselves’ (created in the image and likeness of God). Then they will research Life choices (Marriage commitment and service) and finally during Advent they will consider Hope:waiting in joyful hope for Jesus; the promised one. 
RE in the Secondary Department

S3 (year 7) will be working on the topics of ‘ How can we know what is true?’ including exploring ‘Who is God?’. They will also consider ‘Is Jesus special?’, ‘Who is Jesus?’
S4 (year 8) will be working on the topic of ‘ Why do promises matter?’ and research Covenant history. Later they will explore the topic of  ‘Can one person change the world?’ 

In December the season of Advent will be their focus.

S5 will be working on the topic of ‘Why are we here?’ and consider whether faith and science conflict. They will then research ‘Why there is evil and suffering?’.
S6 will be following either an Edexcel/Pearson GCSE or Entry Level course. The modules covered will be ‘Believing in God’ and ‘Matters of Life and Death’ for both accreditations. 
Post -16 will be completing ASDAN challenges on the topics of ‘Creed’ and  ‘Crime and Punishment’.
Autumn 2015, Significant dates:

September 25th, Mass to celebrate St. Vincent’s day in school at 10.00 am. Fundraising for MacMillan Cancer Support in school. Parents are welcome to attend Mass and then our fundraising.
Sunday September 27th ‘
Nugent Care Mass for and with disabled people’ in the Metropolitan (Roman Catholic) Cathedral, Liverpool at 3pm. 

October 16th, Harvest Festival Assembly in school, followed by distribution of the pupils’ food offerings to a Liverpool charity for the homeless.

All Saints Day November 1st

All Souls Day November 2nd

First Sunday in Advent November 29th.
Christmas performance- December 15th.
Attached

Please find attached an assembly rota for the Autumn term. If it is the assembly of your child’s class you are very welcome to attend.. All class assemblies are on a Friday and start at 12.40. 

Other charities supported by our school

The pupils will soon be completing a sponsored Triathlon, in their PE lessons, to raise money for charity.
 Again, this year we will be inviting children and staff to support the Christmas shoe box appeal, which was a great success last year
We continue to collect  shoes for our sister organisation the SVP (Society of St. Vincent de Paul) charity, which supports poor and needy people in the UK and in other countries.
We will keep you informed of all of these appeals and don’t forget to look at the school website and our Twitter account.
